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Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Stebon School individual and sibling photos 

Dear parents and carers, 

Its been my pleasure to photograph your child’s individual and 
sibling school portraits over the last 2 weeks. The images are 

now up online at:   

https://blownaway.gotphoto.co.uk/login. 

If you would like to see and purchase an image. Please follow 
the instructions on the form your child has brought home with 

them.  
 

The form will tell you how to order and give you a 10%       
discount code. The code is now valid until November the 18th. 
If your form has been lost please contact us with your child's 

exact details and we can supply a new code.    
 

The form will tell you how to order and give you a 10%      
discount code, The code is valid until 18th November. 

Deadline for orders is the 30th November 2018 any orders 
placed after this date will be posted to your home and will 

incur a postage and packing fee, 

Any queries contact me at: blownaway.gotphoto.co.uk 

Kind regards 

The Blown Away Team 

Attendance — Every day 
matters; every minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s 
because we’re aiming for 97% 
attendance this year.  This week’s 
attendance was  97.02%.  

Congratulations to Marie Curie Year 
2 class,  with an amazing 100% 

record 

 

Influenza (Flu) immunisation for pupils in Reception to Year 5 

 

It’s that time of year when the Tower Hamlets Immunisation Team are coming to offer the children 
(Reception to Year 5) the nasal flu vaccine.  

The flu is an illness caused by the influenza virus, it is common during the winter months. The 
vaccination programme is designed to protect your child against flu which can be an unpleasant illness. 

The Immunisation team will be at your school on Thursday 29th November 2018 helping to protect 
them from the flu virus in time for the winter, and helping to protect other family members because 
they are not spreading the influenza virus infection. 

Please complete and return the consent form to the school office by Wednesday 21st November 
2018. It is important to complete and return the form even if the vaccination is refused.  

Please make sure you have read all the information on the letter handed to your child today.  

Please note the nasal vaccine contains a highly processed form of gelatin (deprived from pigs), which 
is also used in a range of many essential medicines.  
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Year 2 have been making patchwork elephants and 

celebrating 'It's o.k. to be different'.  Look at their 

beautiful work!  

 

This week we had the NSPCC come in to do a special assembly for everyone  and to deliver workshops to year 5 

and 6 called 'Speak Out, Stay Safe'.   They gave us very important information about who we could speak to if we 

were feeling unsafe. Remember if you have any worries or concerns you can call childline on 0800 1111.  

In Wednesday's assembly, we introduced some of our 

Playground Buddies. Remember, if you need a friend in 

the playground, our Buddies are there for you!  

FRIENDSHIP WEEK 

 

Year Six got creative during their Friendship week workshop, designing their 'Perfect School'.  


